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The Buzz Book is an invaluable way to get phone and address information for the kids in your child’s class, to be used for play dates, birthday parties, get-together’s, etc. It also includes important dates and phone numbers for the school and PTO. See the PTO packet (sent home on 8/17/18) for more information about the Buzz Book.Buzz Book Confirmation Open


Buzz Book Confirmation is now OPEN!

We will be using www.myschoolanywhere.com to host our online Buzz Book, but we NEED your help! All existing and new Abbott families need to confirm and update their own information so the most current information is published to the school families. Even if you do not plan on purchasing the Buzz Book, please confirm your information!

Existing Families: You will be sent an e-mail with a link asking you to confirm. The e-mail will be sent to the primary email address used in last year’s Buzz Book. Please check all e-mail accounts for the confirmation link. If you cannot find the confirmation e-mail by 8/17/2018 or if your e-mail was changed, please send an e-mail to abbottptofundraising@gmail.com. 

New Families: If your family is new to Abbott, you can create an account NOW at http://bit.ly/newabbott. After you click this link, validate your email is not in the system, then enter your student, household information, display options and confirm.  After the Buzz Book administration team validates your child attends Grace Abbott, your account will activate and you will have the option to purchase a Buzz Book for your family.  

****All families need to complete the process of entering, updating or confirming their information BEFORE 9/14/2018 so the Buzz Book can be published quickly. ****

For $3.50, you will receive a paper copy of the Buzz Book and access to the Book online.  You can pay using PayPal (after confirming) or Cash/Check using the form below. Additional copies are $3.50.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are an existing family and you do not confirm your information, or if you are a new family and you do not enter any new information, then the Buzz Book Committee will do it for you.  Since Millard is an ‘opt-out’ district, all of your information will be available online and printed to those who do purchase the Buzz Book, whereas if you validate your own information, you will be given the opportunity to opt-out of printing or online viewing of certain information (for example, an e-mail address).  You must opt-out each year, otherwise you will be added.

Detailed Instructions on the steps to confirm your family/student information can be found at http://graceabbottpto.com/ 

Buzz Book Cash/Check Order – Opt Out Form
Before purchasing the Buzz Book, please confirm your family/student information online! New families go to the web address: http://bit.ly/newabbott.  Existing families please check all e-mail accounts and click on the confirmation link on the bottom of the email. You will be notified when the Buzz Books are sent home.
***IF YOU ORDERED ONLINE, YOU DO NOT NEED TO USE THIS FORM***

Choose one: Yes, I confirmed/entered my family information online:  
I want to opt-out my family information:
										
Parent Name: ________________________________________	    Number of Books at $3.50 each: __________________

Student Name: _______________________________________			Total Enclosed: $__________________										        	
Primary E-mail: _________________________________________________________             	 			
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